
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that the 8th edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha, the 

unique and interactive program hosted by our Hon'ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra 

Modi, will take place in a town-hall format at Bharat Mandapam, New Delhi, in 

January 2025. This inspiring event, organized by the Department of School 

Education & Literacy, Ministry of Education, has been conducted successfully for 

the past seven years in collaboration with all states and other ministries. 

 

To participate in this remarkable initiative, an online Multiple Choice Question 

(MCQ) competition is being held from 14th December 2024 to 14th January 2025 at 

https://innovateindia.mygov.in/. This competition is open to students of classes 6 to 

12, teachers, and parents. Every participant will receive a certificate of participation. 

 

This platform allows you to frame questions for the Hon'ble Prime Minister. The 

best questions, shortlisted by NCERT, may feature in the program. Additionally, 

selected participants may have the unique opportunity to interact with media 

channels and share their thoughts on previous and upcoming editions of Pariksha Pe 

Charcha. 

 

Please find attached a PDF file that shows the various pages, starting from the 

registration to the submission. 

 

Link to be used: 

You can Link the Registration through 'QR' code also 

 

https://innovateindia1.mygov.in/

